
	

	

	
7	January	2016	
	
Lars-Johan	Liman	and	Tripti	Sinha	
Co-Chairs,	Root	Server	System	Advisory	Committee	
RE:		RSSAC	Leadership	Update	
	
Dear	Lars-Johan	and	Tripti,	
	
Thank	you	for	your	letter	dated	21	December	2015	regarding	the	change	in	leadership	within	the	
Root	Server	System	Advisory	Committee	(RSSAC).	The	ICANN	Board	plans	to	make	the	
appointments	formally	at	our	next	Board	meeting.		
	
On	behalf	of	the	Board,	I	am	very	pleased	to	acknowledge	and	express	our	thanks	to	you	that	
RSSAC	has	consistently	attracted	and	retained	such	highly	qualified	leadership	over	the	years.	We	
look	forward	to	continued	positive	interactions	between	the	ICANN	Board	and	RSSAC.	
	
Best	regards,	
	
	
	
Dr.	Stephen	Crocker	
Chair,	ICANN	Board	of	Directors	
	


